
 
 
 
 
April 3, 2017 

 
Ms. Vicki Engbrecht 
Superintendent 
William S. Hart Unified High School District 
21380 Centre Pointe Parkway 
Santa Clarita, CA 91350 
 
Re: Fee Amendment #4  
Castaic HS – Offsite Street Lighting Plans - Additional Services Proposal  
 
Dear Ms. Engbrecht, 

We are pleased to present this proposal for additional Architectural Services related to the Offsite Street 
Lighting Plans at Castaic High School in Santa Clarita, CA: 
 
The following changes have been made to the project and warrant additional services: 
The County of Los Angeles, Department of Public Works revised their design guidelines for Street Light plans, 
which requires Electrical design and additional submittals for the new plan check process. The County intends to 
own, operate and maintain their own street light facilities rather than routing these through Edison. DWP has not 
completed their design manual but will work with us to get through the process. These design standard changes 
require the following additional fees: 

 
Fees for this portion of work are as follows: 
Architectural - $7,000 
Civil Engineering - $12,500  
Electrical Engineering - $8,500  
 
Our Fee Structure for these additional services will be billed as follows: 
Completion of CD’s = 70% 
County approval = 100% 

 
We propose to provide these Additional Design services to you for a lump sum amount of Twenty Eight Thousand 
Dollars ($28,000).  
  

 Please provide your authorization to proceed by signing in the space provided below and returning a copy to 
RRC. If you have any questions regarding this Fee Proposal, please do not hesitate to contact me at (951) 
684-4664. 

 
 
           

  Signature  Date 
 
Sincerely, 

  
Matthew Nicholson, Project Manager       
 
 
cc:  Lynn Parkes, RRC  
 Natalie Gomez, RRC 
 Roger Clarke, RRC 


